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Dear Mr. Lid,

I am writing to urge the city to support Council File 18-0538, to ban the sale and manufacturing of fur products in Los Angeles. As 
a resident of Los Angeles, one of the greatest cities in the world, I feel we can be one of the leaders in changing the world into a 
kinder and more humane place. This barbaric and horrific practice of murdering and/or torturing animals to wear their fur seems 
like a very easy one to support. Especially, given the fact that real fur no longer necessary and can be easily replicated in much more 
humane ways.

Sincerely,

Jordan Neiman
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